
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ESPOL – International Relations Office 

 

Lille, October 19th, 2022 

 

Kenji SUGIBAYASHI 

President 

Josai International University 

 

Dear Mr SUGIBAYASHI,  

ESPOL and the entire administrative and teaching team join me in celebrating the 30th 

anniversary of your institution.  

We are particularly honoured to count Josai International University among our most 

valuable partners for the past 7 years. We are confident that our collaboration will 

continue to grow in the coming years. 

Happy Birthday,  

With warm greetings from ESPOL!  

 

Alexis MASSART  

Director 

 

 

 

 


